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Instructions	To	Voter

Please	Use	A	Blue	or	Black	Pen.
Completely	fill	in	the	oval	 to	the	left	of	your	choice	to
be	sure	your	vote	will	be	counted.

See	enclosed	flyer	for	more	detailed	instructions.

	Attention!

Remember	to	inspect	your
ballot	for	mistakes!	If	you
make	a	mistake	or	damage
your	ballot,	call
Multnomah	County
Elections	Office	at	(503)	988-
3720.

	Check	for	Errors

If	you	vote	for	more
options	than	allowed,	your
vote	will	not	count	for	that
measure.

See	Full	Text	of	Measures	on	Separate	Sheet

	Warning

Any	person	who,	by	use	of	force	or	other	means,	unduly	influences	an	elector	to	vote	in	any	particular	manner	or	to	refrain
from	voting	is	subject	to	a	fine.
(ORS	254.470)

Vote	This	Side

34-280		Annexation	of	City	of	Newberg	Territory	by
TVF&R

Question:		Shall	Tualatin	Valley	Fire	and	Rescue	annex	the
City	of	Newberg	territory	to	provide	fire,	emergency	medical,
and	ambulance	services?

Summary:		In	2016,	the	City	of	Newberg	signed	a	two-year
contract	with	Tualatin	Valley	Fire	and	Rescue	District	(TVF&R)
to	provide	fire	protection,	advanced	emergency	medical,	and
ambulance	services.	During	the	contract,	elected	leaders	of
TVF&R	and	Newberg	evaluated	the	feasibility	and	cost-benefit
of	annexation.	In	June	2017,	the	Newberg	City	Council
approved	annexation	to	TVF&R,	subject	to	voter	approval.
Voters	residing	within	the	City	of	Newberg	voted	on	the
question	of	annexation	to	TVF&R	in	Yamhill	County	measure
36-190.	The	outcome	of	that	November	8,	2017,	election	was
69.32%	in	favor	of	annexation.

This	measure	seeks	approval	of	the	annexation	from	voters
residing	in	TVF&R's	existing	service	area.	Once	annexed,	the
City	of	Newberg	residents	will	pay	the	same	tax	rate	as
existing	TVF&R	patrons.	They	will	also	become	eligible	to	vote
for	TVF&R	directors	and	on	any	future	TVF&R	property	tax
proposals.	This	measure	will	not	increase	taxes	paid	by
existing	TVF&R	patrons.

34-281		Annexation	of	Newberg	Rural	Fire	Protection
District	Territory	by	TVF&R

Question:		Shall	TVF&R	annex	all	territory	within	Newberg
Rural	Fire	Protection	District	(Newberg	Rural)	upon	Newberg
Rural's	dissolution?

Summary:		Since	July	1,	2016,	Tualatin	Valley	Fire	and	Rescue
District	(TVF&R)	has	provided	fire	protection,	emergency
medical,	and	ambulance	transport	services	to	Newberg	Rural
Fire	Protection	District	(Newberg	Rural)	under	contract.	In	July
2017,	Newberg	Rural's	board	of	directors	decided	that
dissolution	of	the	Newberg	Rural	Fire	Protection	District	and
annexation	to	TVF&R	would	provide	the	most	stable	solution
for	long-term	service	to	the	area.	Voters	residing	within	the
Newberg	Rural	territory	voted	on	the	questions	of	dissolution
of	their	district	and	annexation	to	TVF&R	in	Yamhill	County
measures	36-187	and	36-188,	respectively,	on	November	8,
2017.	The	outcome	was	62.28%	in	favor	of	dissolution	and
62.99%	in	favor	of	annexation	to	TVF&R.	This	measure	seeks
approval	of	the	annexation	from	voters	residing	in	TVF&R's
existing	service	area.

Once	annexed,	Newberg	Rural's	residents	will	pay	the	same
tax	rate	as	existing	TVF&R	patrons.	They	will	also	become
eligible	to	vote	for	TVF&R	directors	and	on	any	future	TVF&R
property	tax	proposals.	This	measure	will	not	increase	taxes
paid	by	existing	TVF&R	patrons.Yes
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